TOWN OF MERIDIAN HILLS
SPECIAL TOWN OPEN HOUSE MINUTES
OCTOBER 20, 2015

The Open House started at 6pm in the Lower School Library on Park Tudor School’s
campus. There were approximately 35-45 people in attendance. All were thanked for
attending the Open House, and introductions were made.

Several representatives from Indy ReZone gave a presentation on changes in the City
of Indianapolis zoning ordinance, and explained how any changes would effect the
Town of Meridian Hills and nearby neighborhoods.

Several representatives from IndyGo gave a presentation on the Red Line project, and
how it would affect the Town of Meridian Hills and nearby neighborhoods.

There was a period of question and answers, and the Open House concluded at
approximately 7:30pm, so residents could go home and cheer for the Chicago Cubs to
beat the New York Mets in the playoffs.

Respectfully Submitted,

Terry O’Brien
Town Councilor
Town of Meridian Hills



